
Kernow English Hub is officially launching in    

January 2019. It is our mission to ensure that 

every child becomes a reader through    

supporting the teaching of early language 

and phonics and fostering a love of reading 

in all schools.   
 

This year we can offer support by: 

 Hosting showcase events, highlighting best     

     practice in phonics and early reading.  

 Auditing the quality of early language and reading provision in 

your school. 

 Working with schools to develop action plans for improvement. 

 Providing funding to buy resources & training to support excellent 

teaching in early language and reading. 
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To find out more please come to one of 

our showcase events on: 

Wednesday 20th March 

Wednesday 1st May 

To reserve you place or for more information please contact : 

Pamela Waters at kernow.englishhub@tlat.org.uk  01637 874532 


